
 

 
 

Hello everyone! 

There is lots of Health Trust news this month.  I’ll start with a tiny piece of 

bad news - our​ ​Cake Competition will be postponed until 

mid-summer​...but this is also good news, as now you have more time to 

practice! Our Quiz Night at The Forager’s Kitchen was great fun, with the 

entry fee and proceeds from a raffle going towards the Building Fund. 

Congratulations to the winning team and to the winner of the trailer load of 

firewood kindly donated by Tommy Herbert.   A huge thank you to the team 

at The Forager’s for welcoming in organisations such as ours to do their 

fundraising events.  

Good news on the funding front as well...with the JL Campbell Residuary 

Trust giving us a grant to use toward Health Centre supplies, and the 

Coromandel Independent Living Trust giving us a generous donation from 

the funds remaining in the Coromandel Bizarre Trust on its closure.  A 

heartfelt thank you to both organisations, and to all funders and community 

supporters who keep us going.  

A final thought - our wonderful Brenda Carson has laid down her Trustee 

role, and we are looking for one or more new trustees.  If you have skills and 

experience with community organisations, and particularly if you have 

financial management and oversight experience, we would like to hear from 

you! 


